
Jill Kapper
221 Owings Gate Court T2
Owings Mills MD 21117
HB0084/SB0332- Support W/Amendments

Good afternoon, My name is Jill Kapper and I’m a lifelong resident of Maryland. It seems
strange that a required protocol would be put in place by law but there must be an option to
opt-out if doing so. During the last few years specifically, we witnessed how medical
establishments murdered patient after patient based on protocols. Not all protocols are safe
and effective, evidence based or not. Time and time again we see a one-size-fits-all
approach as if every patient is identical and has similar needs but this is clearly not the case.
I’m all about evidence based medicine but what is evidence based to me may not be the
same to you. Again, I’m urging for amendments to be made where patients have the
Freedom to decide for themselves which evidence based treatments they would like to
pursue.

Thank You for listening!


